SAINT LOUIS UNIVERSITY

Office of University Compliance

Attend the mandatory 2011Annual Compliance Update class
before December 31, 2011

The University Medical Group Legal and Compliance Committee announced the initiation of the
Compliance Academy in a letter to UMG Faculty and Staff in January 2011. The letter also informed
UMG colleagues of the mandatory compliance education session for this year, the ‘2011 Annual
Compliance Update’. This one hour education session must be completed (attended) by 12/31/11.

Since January, fifty sessions have been presented. There is still time to attend the mandatory
education session — six more sessions are scheduled and are listed below.

December 8 10:00 — 11:00 a.m. Des Peres Medical Arts Pavilion Il, Dermatology Suite
December 12 2:30-3:30 p.m. Cardinal Glennon Hospital, McGowan Room, Ground Floor
December 13* 5:30 —6:30 p.m. Cardinal Glennon Hospital, Danis Auditorium
December 14 5:00 -6:00 p.m. internal Medicine, 8" Floor Conference Room

December 20 8:30-9:30 am. Bordiey Tower SLUH, 7" Floor Hanlon Conference Room
December 22 7:30-8:30 a.m. Learning Resource Center, Room 113

*This date requires registration please contact Theresa Forsythe forsythe@slu.edu to register for this session only.

Report Issues Regarding Business, Research Activities

To ensure that University business and research are conducted in accordance with all
applicable laws, the Office of University Compliance provides a confidential reporting
hotline.

The toll-free reporting hotline is answered 24 hours a day, seven days a week by a person
who is not directly affiliated with the University.

Callers may remain anonymous. All callers are given a code number and are encouraged
to call back to the hotline for follow-up regarding action taken in response to the report.

Any individual may register concerns relating to compliance matters to their supervisor, the
Office of University Compliance, or the hotline.

Anonymous or self-identified reports of any nature can be made to the toll-free compliance
hotline at 1-877-525-KNOW (5669).

All University employees, agents and contractors are protected from discrimination and
retaliation for filing a report to the hotline. For additional information please contact the
Office of University Compliance at 314-977-5545.

If you have any comments or questions
regarding the Compliance E-News please
contact Lynn Monahan at

monahanl@slu.edu
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Compliance Academy
Schedule of Classes
Fall 2011

2011 Annual Compliance Update
Registration not required (Mandatory completion by 12/31/11)

December 8 10:00 — 11:00 a.m. Des Peres Medical Arts Pavilion II, Dermatology Suite
December 12 2:30 —3:30 p.m. Cardinal Glennon Hospital, McGowan Room,

Ground Floor
December 13* 5:30 - 6:30 p.m. **Cardinal Glennon Hospital, Danis Auditorium**
December 14 5:00 — 6:00 p.m. Internal Medicine, 8" Floor Conference Room
December 20 8:30 -9:30 a.m. Bordley Tower SLUH, 7" Floor Hanlon Conference Room
December 22 7:30 — 8:30 a.m. Learning Resource Center, Room 113

@
Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) General Session
Registration not required
December 15 3:00 —4:00 p.m. Compliance Academy Classroom, Schwitalla Hall M229H

*Registration required for this session only



